. . .



February 8, 2024

Gino Briscoe
GinoForJustice@GMail.com

Dear Gino Briscoe:

On behalf of the Public Safety Alliance of Nevada, representing nearly 100 law enforcement organizations and nearly 10,000 officers throughout Nevada, we are pleased to announce our endorsement of your 2024 campaign for Justice of the Peace, Laughlin Township.

This Alliance represents the men and women who serve and protect this great state. As you see by the groups represented, this group covers almost every peace officer in the State of Nevada.

If we can be of any assistance in your campaign, feel free to contact us; furthermore, we respectfully ask that you use this endorsement in the positive spirit in which it is given, refraining from using or mentioning it in any negative or derogatory campaign piece.

Best wishes for success in your campaign.

Sincerely,

John Abel

LVPPA Director of Governmental Affairs & PSAN Representative